
Bixley Lane 5.7.21 – temporary road closure


Please be aware that the following works will be carried out:-
 
	 
Temporary Road Closure
 
	 
U6942 Bixley Lane, Beckley from its junction with the A268 Two Hovens to the property known as Bixley Bungalow, a distance of 600 metres.
 

	 
To allow BT Openreach to carry out cable jointing and splicing works
 
	 
Works anticipated to take place from 5 July 2021 to 12 July 2021
 


 
Diversion via:
 
A268 Peasmarsh Road - B2088 Main Street - U6415 Horseshoe Lane -  U6942 Bixley Lane and vice versa.

